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Mr H. Ghaffari
Manager and Managing Director
The Bushehr Nuclear Power Plant

Copy to: NPPD

On Protocol No.3 to the Contract
No. SP-BNPP-1-2018/309/1575-D

Dear Mr H. Ghaffari,

We refer to the Contract for delivery of spare & replacement parts and reserve

equipment for Bushehr NPP SP-BNPP-1-2018/309/1575-D dated September 2017 (The
Contract).

Enclosed please find Protocol 3 to the Contract on approving the specifications under
the non-finalized Goods of Appendix No.1.4 preliminarily approved by the Customer at
May 31, 2018.

We kindly ask you to approve the Protocol and return 1 signed original to our
representative in Tehran.

Looking forward to your reply.

Attachment:
1. Protocol No.3 to the Contract No. SP-BNPP-1-2018/309/1575-D on
approving the specifications under the non-finalized Goods of
Appendix No.1.4 — on 1 pages, 2 exp.
2. Appendix to the Protocol No.3 —on 1 page, 2 exp.
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